
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF  
NOVEMBER 20, 2018 BOARD MEETING 

 

 It being apparent that there will not be a quorum for the 

regular meeting of the Board of Aldermen of the Town of St. 

Lucie Village on November 20, 2018, the meeting is cancelled.  

The Board’s next regular meeting will be at 6:30 p.m. on 

December 18, 2017 at the Village Hall.  The Board may schedule a 

special meeting before the December regular meeting and, if so, 

notice will be posted. 

 


